IroItation

Dear Sisters,
With the deepest sentiments of joy,
our community in Romania,

cordially invite you to join us
in celebrating the

The solemn thanksgiving Eucharist
will be presided by
Rt. Rev. Eugen Schonberger,

bishop of the Diocese of Satu Mare,

on 15th of October 2025 at 6.00 pm
at St. Nicholas Church, Baia Mare, Romania.
Kindly grace the occasion with your esteemed

presence.

Sr. Marie Therese, Sr. Joseline and Sr. Diya



